
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

June 12 Highland Article

Hello Brothers,

Hope everyone is ready for summer.  The weather is getting warmer and the grass is growing.

In the stated meeting I presented our Secretary and Treasurer with their new jewels.  All elected 
officers have the new jewels.  Next we will try to purchase the jewels for the Senior Deacon and 
Junior Deacon.

The fundraiser is going well.  Steve Tegtmeyer does such a wonderful job.  Thanks to you and all 
the brothers for all you do!  Even with the fundraiser, a proposal for a dues increase is in the 
works.

Please plan to attend the St. John the Baptist Observance, Sunday June 24th at the Trinity 
Episcopal Church, at 611 West Berry Street.  Service begins at 10:00 am.  All Masons and 
families are more than cordially invited to attend by Most Worshipful Grand Master, Gregory C. 
Walbridge.  By this time he will be Past Grand Master.

We have a petition to vote on in June stated meeting on Wed. the 6th  Look for Ritual work in 
June.  Also we will have a transfer to be read for June.  Keep our Lodge growing Brothers.  
Membership is great!

Brothers, be safe and be kind to your fellow brothers.

Fraternally,
Roger A. Swisher, PM, 33rd, WM


